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August 27, 2007

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) -
Fax Number: (610)337-5269
Mail Control Number: 140563

License # 31-28713-01 24376
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Attention: Mr. Thomas Thompson:
Dear Mr. Thompson:

Please reduce the maximum amount of C-14 possession on our
renewal license request to 50 mCi. Since we were granted our NRC license to use

radioactive material at sea we never exceeded the maximum possession of 50 mCi of
Carbon-14.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
If you need more information please let me know.

Sincerely,
gty Homang

George Hamawy
Radiation Safety Officer
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